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Please delete my name and info before posting. 

Our copyright laws have supported the music publishing companies I own 
and have run for three decades since they were founded in 1958. 
The royalties the songs earn here help support hundreds of songwriters 
that we pay. 
and now they even help support the estates of those writers who are no 
longer with us. 
the creator is dependent on earning for their lifes works, and if you 
take away these protections that we have in copyright -
we deprive all creators of the right to be compensated everywhere. 
please help us to eternally protect and preserve our rights to create 
-and be paid for our WORKS! . 

Lynne Robin Green 
President 
http:www.LWBHmusicpublishers.com 

Direct email :Sixties1@aol.com 
and 
lynne@LWBHmusicpublishers.com 
info@:www.LWBHmusicpublishers.com 
consult@LWBHmusicpublishers.com 
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